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DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 21 FEBRUARY 2020   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 02)
Mrs M O Clarke (DA) to ask the Minister of Health:
Whether public clinics in Gauteng have mobile units to assist with health service delivery; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, (a) what number of clinics have mobile units and (b) which areas does each mobile unit serve?
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REPLY:

Public Clinics in Gauteng Province do not have mobile units, but the mobile units fall under sub districts and some of them are based at the clinics for overnight parking and refilling of medicines and medical commodities. All five districts have mobile units to assist with heath service delivery in sub-districts.

There are no clinics that have mobile units. 

With regards to the areas that are served by the mobile units, the list is provided here below as (ANNEXURE A).


END.
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